June 27, 1947

Mr. Norman L. Maguire
185 Williams St.
Glastonbury, “onn.

Dear O.M.,

Thanks very much for your report of June
25 of signals received from KAI.

It is very gratifying to know that we were
getting into Glastonbury with such a good signal
both in signal strength and modulation quality.

Again Tnx for vour report and CUL.
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